
Picture Day is Coming! 
Dear  Parents, 
 
On Thursday September 23. Professional  Photographers  from  
Pridham’s  Studio will  visit  your  child’s  school  to  take  school  
portraits.   Neatly  combed hair,  tidy  clothes  and  a  winning  smile  
will  ensure  that  this  year’s  photos are  the  best  yet!  
 
This year we will be expanding our background choices so please 
take a few moments to review your child’s proofs online where you 
we be able to see the full selection. Online proofs are generally 
posted within  
3 - 7 business days. 

www.pridhamsstudio.com 

http://www.pridhamsstudio.com/

